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December 6, 1988

Phillips Petroleum Company
4001 Penbrook Street
Odessa, Texas 79762

Re: James "A” No. 6
1980° PSL & 660’ FEL
Section 2, T-22S5, R-30E
Eddy County, New Mexico
120596 -327

Dear Mr. Hulse:

In reference to your letter of November 15, 1988, Western Ag-
Minerals Company provides this written wavier indicating no
objection to the captioned well location.

If there should be further questions, or if Western Ag-Minerals

can be of assistance in the future, please give me a call any time
at (505) 887-3476 ext. 21.

Very truly yours,
Western Ag-Minerals Company
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Donald Galbraith
Senior Mining Engineer
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